
 
 

 
 

 
Friday 19th July  
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
I just wanted to take this opportunity to pass on my best wishes and thoughts for all the children and you, 
their families on their last day at primary school.  
 
This will undoubtedly be an emotional day, saying goodbye to what and who has shaped your children over 
their last seven years, both staff and peers. However, what wonderful memories each and every child will 
have made and these will remain with them and you as their parents and carers forever.  
 
Please know that we are so excited to welcome your children into our Hagley family and that we will continue 
to provide the very best pastoral and academic support for them.  
 
Although transition to high school can seem daunting, it is so very exciting and a challenge that I know they 
will embrace.  
 
I would like to share the following prayer with you to pass onto your children;  
 

 
God our Father, 

We can look back over the last few years 
and recall the friendships that have formed 

and the good relationships that we have developed. 
We give thanks for all who have enriched our lives in various ways: 

At home, in school, in church, and in the local community, 
We are conscious too, Father, of mistakes that have been made and relationships that have gone sour. 

We ask for healing of what has been negative in the past,  
as we place ourselves in your hands. 

Inspire us in the years ahead to live in such a way that we readily apologise when things go wrong, 
as well as expressing thanks and encouragement to those who are a part of our lives. 

We give thanks, Father, for the gifts talents and skills we have learnt from our peers and staff 
They will always shape our lives and be part of our memories,  

Let us enjoy, treasure and always remember our primary school days,  
As we now move onto our next steps,  

Ready for our new adventure, high school is awaiting, and we are ready. 
Watch over us Father, thank you and God Bless. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



May I take this opportunity to wish you and your families a lovely summer and we will see you all in 
September. 
 
Yours sincerely,         

 

L. Imrie 

 
Mrs L. Imrie  
Head of Year 7 & Transition 
limrie@emmausmac.com 
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